# ANU BIPOC DEPARTMENT COLLECTIVE MEETING - WEEK 4 SEM 2 16/08/23

ATTENDANCE: see bottom of agenda

**Meeting opened:** 5:05 p.m.

**Apologies:** XX

### 1. ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF COUNTRY

The ANU BIPOC Department acknowledges the traditional owners of this land, the Ngunnawal and Ngambri peoples. We pay our respects to Elders, past, present and emerging. We acknowledge that this land was stolen and sovereignty was never ceded. We welcome all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people to our Collective and we commit to standing with our First Nations people.

### 2. OFFICER REPORT

- a. Ball
  - i. Coming up on Friday, very exciting
  - ii. Prep is pretty much all sorted
    - 1. Sober rep responsibility: arrival not more than an hour before
  - iii. Food and drinks dependent on ticket purchased.
  - iv. Photo Booth that prints on demand.
    - 1. They are unlimited and free
    - 2. We will receive digital copies of these
- b. Safe Space
  - i. Officially have the money and now making a spreadsheet on everything we have to buy. Insert on the bottom. If you have any suggestions please reach out
    - 1. Costs for ongoing maintenance?
      - a. Costs for Department to take into account food, stolen, broken goods we will have budget
      - b. Still figuring out how to make our BIPOC space terms and conditions of the space
        - i. Wattle course, Facebook T+C, Small entry quiz before
  - ii. If you have any suggestions for prints
  - iii. Form for card access to the room will come out soon
- c. Documentary
  - i. One more interview has been filmed
- d. Elections
  - i. Will be ran in week 10 + week 11 (rest of exec)
  - ii. Reach out to current exec members about their roles
- e. First year and BASC events
  - i. If you are interested in running an event, please let us know

## 3. SECRETARY REPORT

a. QR code

## 4. TREASURER REPORT

a. Messaged to Milligram but haven't gotten a response, will start on the forms

## 5. SOCIAL OFFICER REPORT

- a. Ball on Friday
  - i. Wristbands, flowers have been ordered, 5 performers are all confirmed
  - ii. IT + Sound people are confirmed
  - iii. Photobooth person has organised drop off time
  - iv. Please reach out in filling out the Homelands pictures
  - v. Photographer/Videographer is sorted
- b. Board Game Society x BIPOC
  - i. Next friday with an expected 200+ people
  - ii. It is not an autonomous event

# 6. ADVOCACY OFFICER REPORT

- a. Zine
  - i. Prompts and emails have been sent
  - ii. ETA 1st week for responses and 2nd week
  - iii. Woroni is expecting a response of spending soon and *find an editor to work with them* \*
- b. BIPOC Talks
  - i. Looking to make collaborations for the next few themes.
  - ii. We may have to do some general themes for now, suggestions on how to make the questions more inclusive especially for Indigenous people

# 7. OTHER BUSINESS

- a. Tea and Slay
- b. Documentary
  - i. Have done Selina's, need to do Alieshas and have a few more interviewer
  - ii. The, once ball is done it will go faster.

Meeting Closed: 5:41 p.m.

### ATTENDANCE:

Precious

Zara

Selina

Paria

Maria

Ambresmi

Dorcas

Zara

Emalisa